
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The application may be inspected during ordinary office hours at the office 
of the Christchurch District Licensing Committee, Civic Offices, 53 Hereford 
Street, Christchurch. Phone 941 8999 to arrange with the Alcohol Licensing 
Team. 
 
Any person who is entitled to object and who wishes to object to the 
granting of the application may, not later than 15 working days after the first 
publication of notice of the application on the Christchurch Alcohol 
Licensing Public Notice website (www.ccc.govt.nz/alcohol) 
(Being…………….........................), 
file a notice in writing of the objection with the secretary of the Christchurch 
District Licensing Committee, PO Box 73013, Christchurch 8154. 

Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 
Section 127 & 101 

 
FC TWENTY 11 INCORPORATED, (THE SECRETARY, PO 
Box 79293, AVONHEAD POSTSHOP, Christchurch 8446), 
has made application to the District Licensing Committee at 
Christchurch for the renewal of CLUB LICENCE RENEWAL 
in respect of the premises situated at 92 Yaldhurst Road, 
Upper Riccarton known as FC TWENTY 11. 
 
The general nature of the business conducted under the 
licence is: CLUB LICENCE CLASS 3 
 
The days on which and the hours during which alcohol is 
sold under the licence are: 
 
MONDAY TO SUNDAY 9.00 AM TO 10.00 PM 
BUT ONLY IN CONJUNCTION WITH SCHEDULED CLUB 
ACTIVITIES 
 



 

Instructions – Display of notice on the premises 
 

This Front Door public notice MUST be displayed in the main front entrance of the premises, so it 
can be viewed from outside the premises. 
 
Please display immediately AND at the bottom of the sign complete the date of the first 

publishing of the notification in on the Alcohol Licensing Website.   
 
The front door notice MUST be affixed within 10 working days after you have filled the application. 
 
This notice MUST remain displayed for at least 10 days and ideally we encourage you to display it 
until the end of the 15 working day public notification period. 
 

 

 

Renewal application – Confirmation of Publication of Notice 
 
Within 10 working days after filing an application to renew an alcohol licence with the Christchurch District Licensing 
Committee, the applicant is required to publicly notify the application. 
This notice must be published on the Christchurch Alcohol Licensing website. 
 
We have completed this for you.  Your notice was published on 7 April 2021 and will remain displayed for at least 15 
working days.  
 
Please find attached a print out of the publication. 
 
It is your responsibility to check the details published as detailed below the dotted line are correct and to immediately 
advise the Alcohol Licensing Team to discuss if a correction is required, ph 941 8999. 
 
You must also have the separate Front Door notice displayed immediately until the end of the public notification period, 
and have completed on that Front Door notice the date of first publication (as above).  
NB If you are requesting a change to your licensed hours, please consult Alcohol Licensing Team before 
placing these notices. 


